

Name:

Date: ... / ... /20...

Class: S5

Tel: 034.200.9294



Vocab + Gram:.....

Reading:

Listening:

FINAL TEST

❖ **Lưu ý 1:** Các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô cho ghi trong vở (nếu có) và các từ vựng mở rộng trong phiếu đề có chú thích nghĩa: con về nhà chép mỗi từ **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ nhé.

❖ **Lưu ý 2:** Con không sử dụng dạng viết tắt của các trợ động từ ở thể phủ định.

Exercise 1: Circle the correct answer

0. The ball rolled _____ the hill.

A. up

B. along

☒ C. down

D. above

1. How quickly can you run _____ here to that gate?

A. on

B. from

C. towards

D. around

2. Where were you _____ October 26, 2021?

A. in

B. on

C. at

D. to

3. Those plants _____ in the forest floor of tropical rainforest. They don't need much sunlight.

A. thrive

B. proclaims

C. work

D. dash

4. The Romans were very _____ to Horatius for saving their city.

A. awful

B. unique

C. villa

D. grateful

5. They're going to drive _____ the USA.

A. across

B. onto

C. past

D. off

Exercise 2: Complete the sentences with the Present Perfect or Past Simple form of the verbs

0. "She looks happy." "Yes. She has won the music competition." (win)

1. "Do you like her music?" "Yes. I _____ to her songs since her debut." (listen)

2. They _____ over the same territory for years. (fight)

3. _____ you _____ on the plane when you flew to Australia? (sleep)

4. She _____ her project yesterday evening. (finish)

5. "_____ it _____ raining yet?" "Yes. Let's go and play tennis." (stop)

Exercise 3: Circle the most appropriate answer

0. Frogs are _____, spending part of their lives on land and part in water.

☒ A. amphibians

B. mammals

C. reptiles

D. sloths

1. The depths of the ocean are home to a variety of mysterious _____ that have yet to be discovered.

A. creatures

B. sculptures

C. aqueducts

D. villas

2. We should _____ the packaged drinking water bottles after use.

A. flatten

B. carve

C. release

D. hunt

3. _____ animals are active during the day.
A. Nocturnal B. Humming C. Diurnal D. Frilly
4. He _____ a tune as he walked down the street, enjoying the sound of his own voice.
A. cured B. whistled C. dashed D. placed
5. The town's residents were _____ friendly to newcomers, so we easily adapt to the new life.
A. quiet B. fully C. extreme D. quite

Exercise 4: Circle the correct answer

0. When you are really hungry, food (**taste** / tastes / **tasted**) better.
1. If snakes (**were** / **is** / **are**) scared, they bite you.
2. Everyone (**feel** / **feels** / **felt**) better if they take regular physical exercise.
3. Don't be late, (**will** / **do** / **did**) you?
4. Everything is ok, (**is it** / **are they** / **isn't it**)?
5. Rose has (**silky blonde long** / **silky long blonde** / **blonde silky long**) hair.

Exercise 5: Complete the words and match them with their definitions

- ~~0. the process of breaking down food~~ A. digestion
1. correct and true in every detail B. _ n t a _ _ t _ c a
2. the ability to control your movements well C. c _ o _ d i _ a t _ _ n
3. The continent surrounding the South Pole that is almost entirely covered by an ice sheet D. _ t c _
4. To have an uncomfortable feeling on the skin that makes you want to rub it with something hard E. r _ e _ s
5. things that Egyptian scribes wrote on F. a _ c u _ a _ _

0. A	1.	2.	3.	4.	5.
------	----	----	----	----	----

Exercise 6: A teacher is talking to a student. Put the verbs in brackets into the Past Simple or the Past Continuous

Teacher: James, why is your leg in a plaster cast? What happened?

James: Well, yesterday afternoon when I (0) was walking (**walk**) home from school, I (1) _____ (**slip**) over on the ice and (2) _____ (**break**) my ankle.

Teacher: How awful! So, how did you get to hospital?

James: Well, I (3) _____ (**lie**) on the ground wondering what to do when, all of a sudden, I (4) _____ (**see**) my next-door neighbour. He (5) _____ (**take**) his dog for a walk when I (6) _____ (**call**) out his name.

PART 3 Questions 14-18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Sophia Capaldi – Young Businesswoman of the Year

Sophia Capaldi has just won the *Young Businesswoman of the Year* competition. She is the youngest woman to have ever won it. She comes from quite a poor family and when she was a child her parents couldn't buy her things that her friends had. That is when Sophia started to look on eBay and in shops that sell used or second-hand things at very low prices.

Sophia soon thought that she could buy things very cheaply and sell them again at a higher price. "It started as a hobby" she said. "But then I quickly started to make money and I spent more time buying and selling things until I started to earn a lot of money."

She had always planned to go to university but she was making so much money that she soon changed her plans. She preferred not to spend three years studying to get a good job because she was already earning a lot of money. "I think university life would be fun but I believe there will be enough time for me to have fun in the future" she said.

When she won the competition, she couldn't believe it. She hadn't even heard of the competition before. She was very happy and she felt that she had done something that none of her friends had ever done.

Now she is planning to find one or two people to work for her in the next few weeks as there is too much for her to do on her own. Also, she thinks it will be good to have some company during the day in the office because it can be a bit boring being her own boss.



14. What problem did Sophia have when she was a child?
 - A. Her family didn't have much money.
 - B. Her parents didn't want her to have nice things.
 - C. Her friends laughed at her because she was poor.
15. What does Sophia say about the first time she sold something?
 - A. It was quite difficult.
 - B. She became rich with the first thing she sold.
 - C. She did it just for fun.
16. Sophia believes that she will
 - A. go to university when she is older.
 - B. be sorry that she didn't go to university.
 - C. still enjoy life when she's a bit older.
17. What did Sophia think about winning the competition?
 - A. She knew that she was going to win it.
 - B. She felt very special.
 - C. She didn't understand why she had won it.
18. What is Sophia planning to do next?
 - A. find a new boss
 - B. look for staff
 - C. move to a new office

Con làm bài nghe theo link sau: <https://youtu.be/nlxTPxqu9oU?t=40>

PART 2 Questions 6-10

For each question, write the correct answer in the gap. Write ONE WORD or a number or a date or a time.

You will hear a man leaving his friend a message about a car.

	New Car
Meeting place:	<i>Cafeteria</i>
Price:	(6) £
Bought:	(7) 13 th
Phone number:	(8)
Email address:	(9)@mail.com
When to meet:	(10)